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  Show Compassion and Mercy 

 
 

SCHOOL NEWS: 
 

● Yearbook: No yearbook meeting Monday 3/16.  Club members should continue to work on 
the book cover. 

● Share Tutoring: Tentatively will resume on 3/23.  BU spring break was extended one 
week. 

● Standardized testing: COGAT testing has been postponed for next week.  The new date 
will be announced as soon as we know it.  ITBS testing will be evaluated when we get 
closer to the last week of March.   

● Science Explorers: Date changes; Tuesday 3/17 to Monday 3/16; Tuesday 3/24 to 
Tuesday 3/31. 

● Clothes Sale: The uniform clothing sale will be 3/28 – 3/29, 9 a.m. – 3 p.m. 
● Kindergarten Screening:  Kindergarten screening April 20, from 8:30-11:00 am. 

● Meals for Mrs. Humphrey: Jennifer Kurian has setup a meal train for Roxann.  We have 
added many more dates as Roxann has found that the treatment really makes her feel 
terrible for longer then she expected.  See web address here.  
https://www.mealtrain.com/trains/o65vgl   

● Tuition/Lunch/Afterschool:  Please keep your payments up to date.  Please feel free to 
contact Mrs. Tarantino with any cafeteria questions. 

● Re-registration forms: Do not forget to register your child for the 2020-2021 school year. 
● Discount Cards:  Come and get your discount cards at the school’s office.  They make 

great presents!  There are 28 vendors on the card. 
● Mass: The 8:30 am Friday Mass is CANCELLED until further Notice.  Also, the Stations of 

the Cross on Friday’s at 1:30 pm are cancelled.  
● Dismissal Notes: Please remember to send dismissal notes for your child(ren). 
● Volunteers: Looking for two volunteers a month to come and help decorate the school 

hallways.  Please call the school office @ 570-784-5932 
 
 
FUNDRAISING:  
 
● Annual Gift Campaign: To date we have collected $22,000 towards the goal of $23,000. 
● Race for Education: Please return your sponsor names. 
● Giant A+ Rewards: Remember to register your Giant Card for A+ rewards for the school.  The 

program is in full swing through March 14, 2020 
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